Mount Vernon Cemetery Trustees

West Boylston Town Hall
140 Worcester Street
West Boylston, MA 01583

Meeting Minutes

May 25, 2016

ATTENDING: John McCormick, Peter Rotando, David Lindberg, Cemetery Superintendent
Kevin McKee

1. Meeting opened by Chairman John McCormick, Iif at 10:25 a.m

2, Board reviewed plans for paving and road construction. Work includes approximately 175 feet on

Main Street and 325 feet on East Avenue. Jack M. contacted town accountant to determine whether
Board of Trustees needed to get sealed bids or quotes to fund this project. Town Accountant reported
to Jack M. that only three quotes were needed due to the amount of funding required. Motion made
by Jack M. and seconded by Peter R. to get three quotes for the work. Unanimously approved.

3. Motion made by David L. and seconded by Jack M. to accept meeting minutes for April 27, 2016.
Unanimously approved.

4, Board pursuing meeting with Board of Selectmen regarding land acquisition for Mt. Vernon Cemetery.

5. Board discussed the acquisition of approximately two feet of land along East Avenue right-away as a
possibility to bury cremations.

6. Motion made by Jack M. and seconded by David L. to schedule next month’s meeting on June 22, 2016
at 10:30 a.m. Unanimously approved. Jack will post at town hall.

7. Motion made by Peter R. and seconded by David L. at 11:25 a.m. to adjourn. Unanimously approved.
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Peter N. Rotando, Clerk



